Office of the Dean

April 4, 2022

Dean David Spalding 2300 Gerdin Business Building lowa State University Ames, IA 50011

Dear David,

I am pleased to provide a letter of support for your proposal to separate your part-time Professional MBA program from your full-time MBA program offered in Ames. I agree that part-time students have different learning needs and expectations compared to full-time students. We are also starting to look at modality of the MBA classes we offer in our part time program to make sure we are offering the best options to help with degree completion.

Sincerely,

Leslie K. Wilson